


WELCOME TO OUR  MAY VIRTUAL PLC MEETING
A special message from our PLC Council members:
*Chevonna Hardy (Plc president)
*Cheryl McFadden (PLC Vice President)
*Roxanne Liverpool (PLC Secretary)



A message from our head of school & head of operations

Principal Lester Samson Ms Valerie Jacobson



 

Let’s talk about 
your school 
survey……



Importance of your school survey 

● We need 100% participation 
● parents please check your email for your Survey Access Code and 

take the survey at NYCSchoolSurvey.org  TODAY. Lost your code? 
Email ahelliger@thewcs.org or use the Code Look up Tool on the 
survey website or call the DOE Hotline at 1-877-819-2363. Please 
email ahellinger@thewcs.org with a screenshot of your completed 
survey to be entered into our grand raffle!

http://nycschoolsurvey.org/


Our moderator for the question & answer 
portions will be Ms. Katie Manion
Accountability & development manager



The New York Charter Schools 
Association is a nonprofit membership 
organization that serves as a unified 
voice for the over 300 public charter 
schools, representing their interests at 
the state and local levels.

OUR FIRST PRESENTER IS 
MS. YOMIKA S. BENNETT 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR  FROM THE NEW YORK 
CHARTER SCHOOLS ASSOCIATION
TOPIC: Fund NY Schools Initiative  



UNITED STATES CENSUS 2020
Welcome mr. james tillmon  
partnership  specialist from 
the new york regional census 
center.

Topic: the importance of the 
census & completing your 
form



PARENT COORDINATOR’S NEWS & HAPPENINGS
                 NeON Arts Spring Workshops  THROUGH CARNEGIE HALL

NEON Arts is going digital this spring. Participant from all five boroughs of New York 
City have the chance to connect and collaborate as a community online through free 
workshops in music, theater, visual arts, creative writing, and digital media. NeON 
Arts allows young people ages 16–24 to build peer relationships and learn more about 
opportunities and careers in New York City arts and entertainment industries. 
Workshops will take place through online platforms such as Google Classroom and Zoom, and all 
necessary materials will be provided to participants. Explore the workshop descriptions and register 
by June 6. Workshop registration is available on a first-come, first-served basis. If you register for 
a workshop that is already at capacity, you will be notified via email and placed on a waitlist. 
Participants will receive a welcome email on May 29 with the full details for their workshop.Go to: 
https://www.carnegiehall.org/Education/Social-Impact/NeON-Arts/NeON-Arts-Workshops

https://www.carnegiehall.org/Education/Social-Impact/NeON-Arts/NeON-Arts-Workshops
https://www.carnegiehall.org/Education/Social-Impact/NeON-Arts/NeON-Arts-Workshops




PARENT QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS PORTION 
FOR OUR HEAD OF SCHOOL



HELPING OUR COMMUNITY WITH MR. LUKE HAGEN
Get your Wolverines Nike and Under Armour gear today! All proceeds will go directly to 
supporting The Campaign Against Hunger which is a Bed Stuy organization that delivers 
hundreds of prepackaged bags of nutritious food to families. If you are able to, please show your 
support all while representing the fresh new WCHS Athletics merchandise. If you have any 
questions please email Mr. Hagen. Go Wolverines!

Athletic Director &
Physical Education Department Leader



SENIOR NEWS WITH MS. SHANTE MARTIN….

SOCIAL EMOTIONAL ACADEMY LEADER



Take the Technology Survey!
https://forms.gle/VbyCDiNtBCXr
K8PL6
We will Alert you of the Next Laptop 
Distribution Date

Still Need tech Help?
email Mr. david medina at: 
dmedina@thewcs.org

https://forms.gle/VbyCDiNtBCXrK8PL6
https://forms.gle/VbyCDiNtBCXrK8PL6


THANK YOU ALL FOR ATTENDING  OUR VIRTUAL PLC MEETING. 
REMEMBER TO:
● LIKE US ON FACEBOOK & INSTAGRAM FOR IMPORTANT 

COMMUNITY RESOURCES AND SCHOOL HAPPENINGS
● COMPLETE YOUR CENSUS FORM AT: https://2020census.gov
● COMPLETE THE FUND NY INITIATIVE FORM

www.fundnyschools.com/
● Reach out to your parent coordinator ms. pink for 

family resources and community happenings at 
mpink@thewcs.org

       We are a wchs community strong!!!

       Best,
       Ms. Pink

http://www.fundnyschools.com/
mailto:mpink@thewcs.org

